
I am appalled that I seem to have no choice in Orange mobile (EE) being able to increase my monthly 
charge mid contract, citing inflation as a reason. A contract is an agreement between 2 parties, not 
an agreement for one and free for all for the other. I took a pay cut last month can I reduce my 
agreed fee? 
Please look after the little man. 
Thanks 
 


